## Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Department

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk

THRU:

Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director Samantha Lopez, Senior Manager

FROM:

Nancy Carver, Planner

DATE:

January 20, 2022

RE:

Kenai Kombucha LLC Liquor License Application

As requested, the Planning Department reviewed the premise location for Kenai Kombucha LLC to determine if churches or schools are within 500 feet (KPB 7.10.020).

A 500-foot radius search was done for Kenai Peninsula Parcel 055-460-10, 41266 Kalifornsky Beach Rd., Kenai.

Kenai Peninsula Borough records show no schools or churches within the 500-foot buffer.